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Dear Students,  

Welcome Point would like to invite you for a welcome meeting for all international students who will 

start their studies at University of Warsaw in the academic year 2019/2020.  

At the meeting you will learn the most important things about the University itself, basic rules and 

about possibilities that you will enjoy soon as members of the community. Moreover, you will get a 

welcome pack and an invitation to more events that are planned in October. It will be also a great 

opportunity to meet other fellow students. After the meetings we will invite you for a game and pub 

crawling with local students. 

Meeting conducted in English will be held on 30 September (Monday) at the Main Campus: 

- Meeting in English - 10:00 am, Auditorium Minus (Old Library), aula  

- Meeting in Polish  - 12:30, Auditorium Maximum, aula C 

Participation in the meeting is free of charge upon registration through this online form (meeting in 

English): https://forms.gle/cqRDGoNJNrfz6xYT8 or this form (meeting in Polish): 

https://forms.gle/Zmby5WdKGfnBAMj9A. 

Detailed programme will be published soon on the Welcome Point website: www.welcome.uw.edu.pl. 

We invite you also to join our Facebook group: 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/WelcomePointUW/  

In case of any questions please do not hesitate to contact the Welcome Point UW: 

welcome@uw.edu.pl. 

See You soon! 

Welcome Point Team 
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